August 11, 2015

Mr. H. Ward Davis, President H.W. Davis Construction, Inc. 1212 29th Street Orlando, FL 32805

RE: 2015 Small Business Advocate of the Year Award

Dear Mr. Davis:

On behalf of the Greater Orlando Aviation Authority (Authority) directors and staff, I would like to thank you for your excellent performance as a Small Developing Business.

It is with great pleasure that we honor H.W. Davis Construction, Inc. with The Small Business Advocate of the Year Award. The award will be presented to you at our annual "How to do Business with GOAA" event on September 18, 2015 at the Hyatt Regency Orlando International Airport, One Jeff Fuqua Boulevard, Orlando, FL, 32827.

This award recognizes H.W. Davis Construction, Inc. for exceptional commitment and dedication to the Authority and for promoting our Small Business Development Programs. H.W. Davis Construction, Inc. has demonstrated to the Authority and the Office of Small Business Development that they have exceeded the spirit and intent of our Programs.

This award is based on H.W. Davis Construction, Inc. success and willingness to provide mentorship and opportunity to other small businesses. We at the Authority are most appreciative of your exemplary performance.

As we look to the future we are pleased to have H.W. Davis Construction, Inc., as a partner for the Authority's projects. We are grateful for your professional expertise and commitment to our Small Business Programs.

Mr. H. Ward Davis, President H.W. Davis Construction, Inc. August 11, 2015

Pease advise Christina Haynes at 407-825-7133 or chaynes@goaa.org of your attendance at this event. We look forward to presenting this award to H.W. Davis Construction, Inc.

Sincerely,

Michelle Tatom, A.A.E

Muhelle Tatom

Director – Office of Small Business Development